Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

62-304.800
Caloosahatchee River Basin TMDLs.
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection announces the cancellation of a previously noticed rulemaking workshop.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, August 28, 2014, 9:30 a.m. Cancelled

PLACE: South Florida Water Management District, Lower West Coast Service Center, 2301 McGregor Boulevard, Fort Myers, Florida
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Cancellation of the August 28, 2014 workshop. This rulemaking workshop, which was noticed in the Florida Administrative Register, Volume 40, Number 157, August 13, 2014, has been cancelled. The workshop will be rescheduled at a later time. When rescheduled, a notice of that workshop will be published in the Florida Administrative Register.

For more information, you may contact: Greg DeAngelo, Administrator, Water Quality Evaluation and TMDL Program, Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Mail Station #3555, 2600 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 or via email: gregory.deangelo@dep.state.fl.us.
